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FREE DOT Hazardous Materials Regulations Training 

This training is for employees involved in DOT HazMat Shipping, Receiving and Handling. 

It will be held Aug. 1-3, 2023, from 8 a.m. -5 p.m. at  

Marion Tech Downtown, 107 N. Main St., Suite 210, Marion, OH 43302. 

Contact Mike Augenstein to register for this event at 

augensteinm@mtc.edu or 740-360-3698 

See attached flyer for additional information. 

 

July TechCred application is now open! 
Ohio Lt. Governor Jon Husted, who serves as Director of the Governor’s Office of Workforce 

Transformation, today announced the results of the May round of TechCred, in which 367 employers were 
approved for funding, providing the opportunity for Ohioans to earn 4,297 tech-focused credentials. 
“Ohio’s economy is growing, and we need to build a skilled workforce to sustain that growth,” said Lt. 
Governor Husted. “Having a program like TechCred is very popular with Ohio employers who are using it to 
help upskill or reskill their workforce so they can continue to grow.” “The fact that this is the 20th application 
period is a testament to the success of the TechCred program and its vital importance to our state economy,” 
said Ohio Department of Higher Education Chancellor Randy Gardner. “This is one of the most successful 
workforce training programs I’ve seen in all my years in state government.”       
 The current application period for Ohio employers opened July 3, 2023, and will close on July 
31, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. Apply now at TechCred.Ohio.Gov.      
 Contact Mike Augenstein at augensteinm@mtc.edu to arrange your training! 

Teacher Boot Camp 1.0 was a great success!       
 100% of the teachers who participated in the Boot Camp reported that it was an excellent and eye-
opening experience. It was exciting to see how each of them plan to incorporate what they learned into their 
lessons next school year. A big THANK YOU goes to our participating manufacturing partners – Graphic 
Packaging, POET, Sakamura, STAR, Whirlpool and Wilson Bohannan – for making this such an enriching 
experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to receive this newsletter, email Laurie at ventl@mtc.edu. 
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